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Title IX 

A. Prohibition - In accordance with Title IX (20 U.S.C. §1681, et seq.), and its regulations
(34 C.F.R. Part 106), the Board strictly prohibits discrimination on the basis of sex or
gender in its programs or activities, including sexual harassment, as defined by law and
Board policy. Inquiries regarding the application of Title IX regulations may be referred to
the Board's Title IX Coordinator, to the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights of the
Department of Education, or both. Sexual harassment complaints will be filed and
reviewed under the Board's student sexual harassment policy or its employee sexual
harassment policy as applicable. All other complaints under Title IX will be filed and
reviewed according to the Board's general complaint and grievance procedures.

B. Title IX Coordinator - The Superintendent has designated a Title IX Coordinator, whose
duties will include but not be limited to receiving and responding to Title IX inquiries and
complaints, and compliance with the regulations. The Title IX Coordinator is Bryan Hack,
Human Resources Supervisor, 1 Magnum Pass, P.O. Box 180069,  Mobile, AL 36618
(251) 221-4543, Bhack@mcpss.com.

C. Reports to State Department of Human Resources - When alleged sexual harassment
involves a student and could involve sexual abuse, certified personnel must report it to the
state Department of Human Resources as required under Alabama law.
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